
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Boom or bust: 10-year shale drilling trends in NCPA  
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/finance/boom-or-bust-10-year-shale-drilling-trends-in-
ncpa/article d5c399e8-064b-11eb-9ab2-2fae000980e5.html   
  
DuBois Courier-Express: Ridgway Borough Council   
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/ridgway-borough-council-reaches-recycling-resolution-for-
2020/article 288efcde-459c-5f37-92d5-9a92f318159f.html   
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Allegheny needs stricter pollution limits 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/10/06/Allegheny-needs-stricter-pollution-
limits/stories/202010060026 
 
Climate Change 
 
Utility Dive: FERC carbon pricing conference shatters attendance records, but where were the state 
voices? 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/ferc-carbon-pricing-conference-shatters-attendance-records-but-
where-were/586372/ 
 
AP: Officials: Carbon capture project would be largest in world 
https://apnews.com/article/technology-environment-new-mexico-archive-
3d664a6a242878b769df277646eb3dbf  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
exploreVenango: Upcoming Programs for October at Oil Creek State Park 
https://explorevenango.com/upcoming-programs-for-october-at-oil-creek-state-park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Phipps Conservatory announces Sustainable Gardening Award winners 
https://triblive.com/news/partner-news/phipps-conservatory-announces-sustainable-gardening-award-
winners/ 
 
WESA: Downtown's I-579 Cap Project, Putting A Park On Top Of A Bridge, Is On Schedule 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/downtowns-i-579-cap-project-putting-park-top-bridge-schedule#stream/0 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks Nature preserves Olivet Blue Mountain Camp near Hamburg 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/berks-nature-preserves-olivet-blue-mountain-camp-near-
hamburg/article 587ca2b4-04dd-11eb-a59a-fb7f20c7cc7f.html 
 
Energy 
 
Titusville Herald: Cherrytree Township enacts 10-month solar moratorium (pg 1) 



https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page a44b4c7e-0f9b-511e-ab22-6289d7cee035.html 
 
Utility Dive: US cybersecurity agency urges utilities to increase protections, warns of potential attacks 
from China 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/utilities-should-ramp-up-cyber-protections-as-us-government-
warns-of-pote/586376/ 
 
Mining 
 
StateImpact PA: ‘My friends were lied to’: Will coal miners stand by Trump as jobs disappear? 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/28/my-friends-were-lied-to-will-coalminers-stand-
by-trump-as-jobs-disappear/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
StateImpact PA: Delaware County emergency chief says he couldn’t evacuate everyone if a major 
Mariner East pipeline leak occurred 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/09/29/delaware-county-emergency-chief-says-he-
couldnt-evacuate-everyone-if-a-major-mariner-east-pipeline-leak-occurred/ 
 
Sharon Herald: Greenville gas leak routs residents 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local news/greenville-gas-leak-routs-residents/article 0bca2716-
bc54-56fb-a924-f9e9bf4511b6.html 
 
Bradford Era: Western PA gas prices stable 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/western-pa-gas-prices-stable/article e7216790-8341-5a23-
9641-8bdc8276c433.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX uses YouTube to chart its own course in natural gas industry 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/10/05/cnx-you-tube-chart-own-course.html 
 
Lock Haven Express:  New jobs should be safe, sustainable (LTE)  
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2020/10/new-jobs/   
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Volunteers sought for Yough River tire cleanup 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/volunteers-sought-for-yough-river-tire-cleanup/  
 
Reading Eagle: Reading trash protest being mischaracterized 
https://www.readingeagle.com/opinion/letters-to-editor/letter-reading-trash-protest-being-
mischaracterized/article db4859a6-059e-11eb-bfb1-fb15ee46565a.html 
 
Water 
 
Ridgway Record: JMA lifts boil notice (pg 4) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%2010-6-20.pdf 
 



WJAC: Storm water infrastructure fees draw criticism in Ferguson Township 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/storm-water-infrastructure-fees-draw-criticism-in-ferguson-township 


